
 Welcome Back, Dolores Little Bear Families!  

Welcome back to a brand-new school year! We hope your summer was filled with joy, rest, and special memories 
with loved ones. As we prepare to open our doors for another exciting year of learning and growth, we are thrilled 
to welcome back our returning families and extend a heartfelt greeting to those who are joining us for the first 
time. 

 Important Note: Construction & Traffic Changes  
This year is especially exciting as we begin construction on our brand-new High School building—a project that 
promises a bright future for our students and community. While we eagerly look ahead, we kindly ask for your 
understanding and patience during this transition, especially as we adjust to new traffic patterns around the 
school. 

🚫 Due to construction: 

● Parking during drop-off and pick-up times will be extremely limited—and in most cases, 
unavailable—for parents. 

● We strongly encourage families to use our designated carline and follow staff directions to keep everyone 
safe and traffic moving smoothly. 

🏫 Stay Involved—Volunteer During the School Day!🏫  
 Although parking before and after school will not be available, we would still love and value your presence in 
our school community! If you're looking for a way to stay involved: 

● Consider volunteering during the school day—in your child’s classroom, the library, lunchroom, or other 
areas. 

● Join PTA-We are so grateful for our amazing PTA and encourage all families to get involved by 
volunteering and supporting the many ways they help enrich our school community. 

Your involvement makes a difference, and we’re committed to working with you to stay connected and engaged 
throughout the year—even during construction! 
 

Special Arrival Plans for Kindergarten & New Students  
We understand that the first week of school is a special time, especially for our kindergarteners and new 
students. To help ease the transition: 

● Parents of kindergarten and new students are welcome to walk their child into school during the first 
week, starting at 7:45 a.m. 
 

● Please note: You will need to park in the bus parking lot for this brief walk-in period. 
 



Our staff will be out in full force during arrival and dismissal to support students, direct traffic, and ensure a safe 
and welcoming experience for all. We truly appreciate your cooperation and flexibility as we work together to 
make this a safe and successful start to the school year. 

We can’t wait to see our students' smiling faces and to partner with you in making this year one to remember. 
Thank you for your continued support and commitment to our school community! 

Partners in Learning, 

Amanda Hill 
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